
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: April 3, 2020 

 

 

Via Hand-Delivery with Application, to: 

 

City of Scottsdale 

Planning & Development Services Department 

7447 East Indian School Road, Suite 105 

Scottsdale, Arizona 85251 

 

Re:  Letter of Authorization - SWC of 114
th

 and Shea  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter authorizes the firms and companies of Hawkins Companies, Berry Riddell, RKAA, 

Lokahi, 3 Engineering, and Technical Solutions to represent and act on behalf of KCI 114 

INVESTMENTS, LLC, an Arizona limited liability company in connection with the Zoning and 

Development Review Board applications, as well as any related City entitlement 

matters/applications for the property located at the SWC of 114th and Shea (APN# 217-33-034F 

and the commercially zoned portions of APN #217-33-034G, APN #217-33-034M, APN #217-

33-034N,  and APN #217-33-034K) in the City of Scottsdale, Maricopa County, Arizona. 

 

KCI 114 INVESTMENTS, LLC, an Arizona limited liability company 

 

Signature:  

 

Title: ________________________________ 

 

 

Representative

CSHARRARD
Date




